
Dear Creative Teachers,
ßythe time you get this letter several things will have 

happened: we will have sorted into two groups
we will have some idea of which names in the group we find easv to

remember
we will have experienced each other’s presences through the mirroring 

exercises we have just done. You may have begun to wonder what sort of zoo you 
have elected to spend two weeks in! Yet these exercises help us to really come
together fast; the information we get from them is below the threshold of awareness 
and works when we sleep.

I find it very useful to have the written channel open to me in communicating with 
you. I always write to language students too. If you feel like replying I shall be 
delighted to hear from you.

This morning at breaktime I would like to work with two of you to find out more 
about you and to find what you hope to get from the course. During this 30 minute 
session we will work entirely on what is uppermost in your minds., not mine
I’ d like to work with another two people in the first half hour of the lunch break, 
12.30 - 1.00. 3
It is one way of trying to individualise the course more.

I am looking forward to our short ten days together. In Greek you say “ all beginnings
are hard’’. I disagree with this mind set. For me “all beginnings are full of wondrous 
potential.

Yours warmly,
A---
Mario


